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Notes to Myself 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Name ___________________________________________  
 
Phone _________________  
 
 
# of Red Poinsettias ______  # of White Poinsettias _______  
 
 

 

 Given in honor of ______________________  
 
     ______________________  
 

 

 by _____________________________  
 

 

 Given in memory of _____________________  
 
     _____________________  
 

  

 by _____________________________  



Prayer Chain: Do you have a prayer request you would like to share 

with the congregation?  You can do that using the form on the church 

website (https://www.dillsburgbic.org/member-resources/).  If you do not 

have internet access, please call the church office and leave a message if 

no one is in the office - we are happy to send the information out for 

you.  A team of volunteers monitors incoming prayer chain requests and 

sends them out Monday-Saturday from 9 am - 5 pm. Urgent needs should 

still be communicated to your small group, your deacon or a member of 

the pastoral staff.  If you are interested in receiving prayer request emails 

from our congregation, you can subscribe at the same link. 
 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to cancel any  

in-person morning activities if Northern York School District is on a 2-

hour delay.  This would not impact afternoon and evening activities.  All 

in-person activities will be canceled if the district is closed for the day or 

dismisses early due to the weather.  If there are activities on the week-

ends or days when school is not in session, please check for radio and  

TV (ABC27) announcements or our website (www.dillsburgbic.org) for 

information regarding closures.  

 
Peace Promise Opportunities: Christmas is coming along with the 

Christmas outreach to the women from the clubs in Harrisburg. Every 

year we here at DBIC along with other churches help to fill Christmas 

bags for these women. This is the highlight of the year for them. You  

will find the list of items that can be donated for the Christmas bags at 

ttsu.me/giftbags. Those donations (other than cookies) can be brought  

to church and placed in the large basket marked Peace Promise before 

November 28. Another opportunity to support Peace Promise is with 

financial gifts. While Giving Tuesday is coming up on November 30th, fi-

nancial donations made anytime during the month of November will be 

matched.  Donate or view updates at:  https://www.peacepromise.org/

giving-tuesday/  Please contact Marj Strayer with any questions. 

The church nursery is now open during the 10:00 a.m. worship services  

for children ages 0-4 (any kids not yet in kindergarten). You can sign in your 

children in the nursery room (next to the library) and pick them up after the 

service. 

 

Poinsettias for Christmas:  This is an opportunity to support New Hope 

Ministries and decorate the sanctuary for the holiday! The order form is on 

the back of the bulletin, and additional forms are available at the literature 

tables outside of each worship area.  Orders must be  

received TODAY. Please return completed orders to Kathy Bennett’s mail-

box, with payment if possible. 

 

Church Office Hours: The office is normally staffed on Tuesday mornings 

from 9 am until noon and Thursday afternoons from 1 pm until 4 pm. Staff is 

often available outside of those hours, but it is best to call the office first to 
be sure the person you need to see is available. Please note that the office is 

always closed on Fridays. 

 

Used Car Needed: The deacons are looking for a reliable used car. If you 

have one for sale or know someone who does, please contact Steven or  

Rachel Miller.  

 

Update on the Encircle/Edge (After school program) & Donations 

Needed:  We are planning to start our Encircle program (elementary) on 

Wednesday December 1 and the Edge (middle school) on Tuesday Jan 

4.  The registration links are on the church webpage and the program is free 

and open to anyone.  

 

We are looking for new or used (good condition only) donations for our 

after-school program.  We are wanting to have some basic regular Lego 

sets, table games, and a collection of books for elementary or middle  

school young people.   If you have any of these items that you are not using 

anymore or if you’d like to purchase some for our program, they will be  

put to good use.  If you have any questions, please contact Jaylene, Jeff, or 

Naomi.  There will be a box in the Foyer to place donations. Thank you to 

all of you who donated things thus far.  It will be a big help as we move  

forward. 

 

Contact us: 

 

Office  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Pastor of Congregational Care:  
 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   
Dave & Patti Miller (Quebec Canada) 

Doug & Barb Miller (Malawi) 
Andi & Krishauna Brubaker (Guatemala) 

Capital Area Pregnancy Center  

Financial Notes November 14, 2021 
 
Offering: 
  Worship                                   $   3,908.25 
 
Year-to-Date Statistics: 
  General Fund Budget          $  460,000.00 
  General Fund Giving           $  474,353.63 

This Week’s Calendar: 
 
Tuesday  
7:00 pm Men’s Book Study (Zoom) 
 
Thursday  
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Saturday 
9:00 am Prayer Walking 
2:00 pm Bell Choir Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

Welcome Guests! To better connect with you we encourage you to  email us at  
connect@dillsburgbic.org. 
 
COVID-19 precautions:  Masks are not required during worship outdoors, in the Fel-
lowship Hall, or in the Sanctuary but you should feel free to wear one. Masks ARE 
required in the basement on Sunday mornings. Hand sanitizer is available throughout 
the church. Please continue to be extra-attentive and sensitive to others’ personal 
space.  Offering plates will not be passed but have been placed in each worship space 
to receive your offering.  


